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Message from Mrs Crocker 

Welcome back to the “Summer” Term!!  I hope everyone had a lovely Easter 

holiday, despite the weather!  The children were certainly keen to share all the 

adventures they’ve been up to and it’s always so lovely seeing their excited, 

smiling faces when we return! 

 I am really keeping my fingers crossed that the sun we have seen today is an 

indication of some better weather to come.  Whether it is, or not, however, please 

can you ensure your child/ren have the correct clothing in school.  We’ve had a 

number of children without coats this week and, unfortunately, they’ve been 

needed for much of the time! 

 As always, there’s many exciting things planned for all classes and preschool this 

term.   Please have a look at the dates below.  I look forward to sharing these 

events with you and enjoying a wonderful Summer Term! 

 Louise Crocker  

 

Pre school news 

Welcome to the Summer term, although Wednesdays forest school has the award 

for the muddiest session this year! The children  had great fun making and playing 

on a new mudslide with a steeper slope that ended  in the stream this time, when 

we got back to preschool the only place for their waterproofs was outside! 

This term we are exploring Planet Earth, we will be planting seeds, preparing  our 

preschool garden and extending our gardening skills to the school garden which 

will give us lots of opportunities to think about what we might like to grow, maybe a 

pumpkin patch, vegetables to cook with or  flowers to pick for arranging. 

April 16th Welly walk, /carers with children 0 to 4 are invited to join us for our daily 

walk and then back in preschool for hot chocolate and songs. 

April 22nd is Earth day, during the week the children will be thinking about how to 

keep our planet clean and take part in a litter pick on our daily walks. 

Just a reminder that we are very happy to support your children with their toilet 

training and thank you for all the comments on Tapestry, look out for new photos 

next week! 

Please could all children have a complete change of clothes including socks left in 

a bag on their peg. 

Thank you for your continued support 

Julie,Beth and Sophie 

 

 



 

 

Dates for your Diary 

Date Event 

Tues 16th 
April 

Preschool Welly Walk 

Mon 28th- 
Weds 30th 

April 

Sapling class residential 

Mon 6th May Bank Holiday 

Weds 8th 
May 

Sapling class trip to Elan Valley 

Mon 13th 
May 

Year 6 SATS week 

Thurs 23rd 
May  

Oak and Sapling Class to Hay festival 

Mon 27th 
May- Fri 31st 

May 

Half term 

Mon 3rd 
June- Weds 

5th June 

Oak class residential 

Thurs 27th 
June 

Year 6 Fairfield Transition day 

Thurs 4th July Year 6 Fairifield Transition day 

Tues 9th July Tempest Production 

Weds 10th 
July 

Tempest Production reserve date 

Friday 19th 
July  

Last day of summer term 

 


